Dear Mr. DeMayo,

M<y wife and I are full time residents of Swan L:ake, Town of Liberty. I understand you are considering two options regarding the upgrading o0f our sewer facilities. We de recommend the \$10 million proposal.. We also recommend that the people adding new homes should be assessed for the additional sewer works that will be needed.

In addition, we noticed that the old junk yard off Stanton Corner Road has been cleared for development. I believe that an environment study be co0nducted there before any more work further is done there.

Sincerely,

Charles & Naomi Steinberg